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MOUNT VERNON BAPTIST CHURCH
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Interim Pastor, Dr. David Horner
October 26, 2024

CHURCH SCHEDULE
Sunday, OCT 27 - Worship Services at 8:30 & 10:00 am

Preaching: Dr. David Horner 

Life Groups, Nursery, Preschool, Children's classes, and Youth will meet.

Wednesday Evening 10/30/24

FALL FEST | Pavilion and ball fields.

WE ARE NOW ACCEPTING NOMINATIONS FOR MEMBERS TO
SERVE ON THE SENIOR PASTOR SEARCH TEAM
​NOW THROUGH TOMORROW - OCT 27

So that we are prepared for our upcoming Church Family Business Meeting
on November 10, we request your prayerful submissions for nominations of
MV members to serve on the Senior Pastor Search Team.

Our first request of everyone is that you pray. Then, if you feel led to submit a
name(s) for consideration, be sure to speak to/ask the nominee first. Thank
you!

Email your submissions to office@mvbcb.org. (Deadline Sunday, Oct. 27) Or
submit a handwritten nomination to the main office with your name/signature
and the nominee's name. Anonymous submissions will not be considered.

The Committee on Committees appreciates your prayers as they seek the

https://www.mvbcboone.org
mailto:office@mvbcb.org
https://www.mvbcboone.org/events
https://files.constantcontact.com/e7f72f1d001/53725f9a-fbea-47e5-b185-76c347131381.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1txrllKCMfUV1sM4iKaRoTgq9sujjmzrEqzZO_0XMH00/edit?tab=t.0
https://files.constantcontact.com/e7f72f1d001/69d26910-af51-4a8e-bcfd-7977625057da.pdf
https://mvbcb.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/36/responses/new
https://files.constantcontact.com/e7f72f1d001/02fc92b2-ed40-4470-9fb7-8860840f63ba.pdf
https://mvbcb.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/235/responses/new
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1FY6FQigUPXMyalL-FFOAv4RC-Z8h6DrrQ0iQtYZyvhU/edit?usp=sharing
https://open.spotify.com/playlist/2YROTxOtuCcnATUFFRB8aF?go=1&sp_cid=2a58371e84234d1266bb3e7b99e0aba5&utm_source=embed_player_p&utm_medium=desktop&nd=1
https://www.mvbcboone.org/worship
https://files.constantcontact.com/e7f72f1d001/6c3e0cc2-33da-4c80-9eed-9fab267e4a0e.pdf
https://ncvalues.org/vote/
https://www.mvbcboone.org/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=dce5d82d-7f20-4369-90f0-208d251a9d66


Lord's will to select the slate of names to be presented for approval at our
upcoming business meeting on 11/10/2024.

Submit Nominations

FALL FEST OCT 30

We are accepting candy donations at the Fall Fest display in the Lobby, and
we still need people to host a Harvest Game out of their car trunks.
Contact Katie Garrett if you would like to host a game.

Email
Katie

Click here for Fall Fest
info

Reminder:
ONE MORE Q&A TOWN HALL MEETING ON
PROPOSED MVBC GOVERNANCE TRANSITION

Mount Vernon Family, these are unprecedented days of need and
ministry response throughout our High Country community in the wake
of Hurricane Helene. What a privilege to join the Lord in His work in
these days! Because of our commitment to prioritize ministry to church
and community needs, it was appropriate to postpone the Q&A Town
Hall meetings previously scheduled for discussion around clarifying our
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church's governance/polity. As we re-engage with Q&A discussion
around Mount Vernon's governance and polity. This is an important
matter as it relates directly to beginning the search process for a Senior
Pastor. 

The last session will be this Sunday, October 27, at 6:00 p.m. in the
Worship Center. If you have attended a previous "Town Hall" and
still have questions, please feel free to come back this Sunday
evening to get answers.

TO PREPARE FOR THE TOWN HALL MEETING, READ THE MOTION AND OTHER
INFORMATION FROM DR. HORNER IN THE DOCUMENT BELOW...
(Printouts of this document will be available the meeting.)

Motion to Change Church Governance Info
Packet
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TFBA NC Disaster Relief/Rebuild Coordinator
POSITION ANNOUNCEMENT

Mount Vernon, let's pray this position can be filled quickly so disaster relief and

rebuilding efforts can move forward as a ministry of our Three Forks Baptist

Association.

Take a look at the attached position description and consider if there is someone you

know who would be interested.

The TFBA Disaster Relief/Rebuild Coordinator will manage the overall

process of coordinating donations, building materials and utilizing volunteer

mission teams to help the recovery and rebuilding of homes in the High
Country that were damaged by Hurricane Helene, September 27, 2024. This

will be done as a Christian ministry of the TFBA to benefit those affected by

the disaster in ways that will open doors of opportunity to share the Gospel

with the lost and encourage believers.

View Position Description

NC DISASTER RESPONSE REPORT

N.C. Baptist on Mission Work to date in the Watauga, Avery & Ashe
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Counties

41,000 -meals prepared

2,274 Recovery jobs/ Volunteers

Volunteer - 558 jobs completed - * doesn't mean everything is back to normal

- could mean the home had mud-out and drywall that was damaged, etc.,

and has been sprayed for mold as an initial step for the rebuild to begin.

Plus- there are well over 10,000 volunteers across other areas in NC.

MV DISASTER RELIEF FORM
Church, do you know someone who may need our assistance? We welcome you to print
the form below or share it electronically with those in need.
Please have them complete the form and return it to our main office or email it to
office@mvbcb.org. Thank you for your caring outreach to your neighbors in need!
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New Members Class
Connecting 101 | NOV 3 | 10:00-11:30 am | ROOM TBA
​LUNCH PROVIDED
Please let us know if you're interested!
Are you thinking about membership at Mount Vernon? Or would you like the
opportunity to learn more about our church? Register for C-101!

This informative session about our church, staff, mission, and beliefs allows us the
great privilege of getting to know you better! As this session wraps, we'll provide a
free lunch/meal for those in attendance.

Questions? Feel free to call us in the church's main office at 828.266.9700.
We look forward to meeting you there!

LIFE GROUP LEADERS AND CHURCH MEMBERS: Please share information
about C 101 with folks you know who are newer to our fellowship, as they may not
yet have signed up for these emails.

Register for C-101
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Register for Surviving the
Holidays
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FROM THE PERSONNEL COMMITTEE...
October is Pastor Appreciation Month!

This year, MVBC will observe 
Pastor Appreciation Month

from Oct. 16-Nov. 17.

Make your plans to honor our ministry staff.
Collection boxes will be available for our ministry staff members in

the Education Lobby!

The Personnel Committee would like to express our deep appreciation to all our
Pastors and Directors:

Dr. Horner, Bud, Greg, Jason, Judith, Eric, and Tyler

Thank you for your dedication to loving, leading, and serving the Mount Vernon
family. We are so thankful for how you minister God's grace in various forms.

We would also like to encourage the congregation to take advantage of this
opportunity to thank and bless our amazing Pastors and Directors.

We will have boxes in the education foyer from Oct. 16-Nov. 17 for folks to drop in
cards expressing thanks and appreciation to each of them for all they do.



CLICK HERE FOR MORE
INFO

PLEASE NOTE:
 **To thank and honor our ministry staff, if you feel led to give a monetary gift, it is
most helpful that checks are made out directly to the minister/ministry director you
seek to bless. In light of tax laws, please understand these are personal gifts
between you and the ministers, so please do not submit this along with your
regular giving to Mount Vernon, and please do not make out checks payable to
Mount Vernon Baptist Church for this purpose.
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EARLY VOTING GOING ON NOW
ELECTION DAY - NOV 5

REMINDER: PHOTO ID REQUIRED TO VOTE

CLICK FOR INFO ON EARLY
VOTING

CLICK FOR SAMPLE BALLOT -
WATAUGA

CLICK FOR iVOTER GUIDE

Tithes & Offerings

https://www.ncsbe.gov/voting/voter-id
https://wataugacounty.org/App_pages/Dept/BOE/home.aspx
https://www.hcpress.com/front-page/sample-ballots-for-november-watauga-county-voters.html
https://ivoterguide.com/voter-guide?address=Boone, NC 28607#Auditor


Give
Online

Prefer to send your tithes and offerings to the church?
You may mail to:
Mount Vernon Baptist Church
3505 Bamboo Road
Boone, NC 28607

Gifts can be given through Mount Vernon for Helene Disaster Relief

Helene Disaster Relief

The main office of Mount Vernon is regularly open
​Monday - Friday, 8:00 am-5:00 pm.

Mount Vernon Baptist Church | 3505 Bamboo Road, Boone, NC 28607
Connect with us.
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